
Invites you to join us for a 
 

ITA—Will County Council Meeting 
with speaker 

 
Matt Hart, ITA Executive Director 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday, June 10 
Silver Dollar Restaurant 

422 E Mississippi Ave  • Elwood, IL 
11:00 AM—Networking 

12:00 PM—Lunch 
12:30 PM—Program 

 

You are invited to attend the Illinois Trucking Association’s new Will County Council Meeting 
for lunch on Wednesday, June 10.  Due to local truck issues in Will County, the Illinois Trucking 
Association has seen a need to form a council in Will County that is prepared to address local 
issues that affect trucking companies. 
 
At this meeting on June 10, ITA Executive Director, Matt Hart, will be speaking on state and 
federal legislative issues affecting the trucking industry.  The Illinois Trucking Association re-
cently completed their Call on Washington and their Call on Springfield.  In addition, ITA has 
been engaged in the Spring Legislative Session, particularly in lobbying for the repeal of the 
Commercial Distribution Fee, which would save the trucking industry $48 million per year. 
 
To RSVP for the meeting, please contact ITA Associate Director, Randy Thomas, at 
rthomas@iltrucking.org or call the Illinois Trucking Association, at (630) 654-0884.  The meet-
ing is open to any member of the Illinois Trucking Association or any prospective member.   
 
Thank you, and we hope to see you on June 10. 


